
                                                                
          TO: RIVIERA OWNERS                   APRIL 12TH 2023   
        FROM: RIVIERA BOARD 
                      JIM WALTHOUR, SEC 
                      KAREN MARSZALEK 
 
     
                               
                           RIVIERA HURRICANE RECOVERY BULLETIN # 36 
 
 
 

• T -3 On-Site Reviewing Data Cable Rebuild Plan.  Total Replacement Needed 
 

• 12 Mechanical / Fire Doors Have Arrived For Installation 
 

• All AC Units Are Operating 
 

• Claremont’s Dehumidifiers Being Removed From Condos. 
 

• Urban Elevator Repairs To Begin This Week.  
 

• Fire Panel Parts Due to Arrive Week of May 15th 
 

• Breakaway Wall Construction To Begin This week 
 

• Clubhouse Building Specs in Review Process 
 

• Bids Submitted for Lanai Railings, Screens, Shutters 
 

• Week April 17th Neptune Pools to Drain, Sanitized and Acid Wash Pool. 
 

• New Pool Mechanics Under Review, Heat Pumps etc 
 

• Parking Lot Pavers Being Repaired.  Photos Below 
 

 
 

 
 
 



 
    
 
 

                             
 
 
 
 

  
    
 

 
 
 
 

  



                                     
 

                                           
   
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      


